
 
  

Friday 22nd March 2024  
  
  

Dear Parents and Carers  
  
Uniform Expectations for Year 6 

 

Most of our Year 6 children are coming into school looking smart every day – thank you for helping us 

to promote this high expectation of our children.   However, there are several children in Year 6 

choosing to come into school in non-uniform which is not acceptable.   

 

Please ensure your child is following our school rules and expectations throughout their time at 

Uplands Manor. 

  
Our school uniform is as follows:   

Please note: all uniform can be purchased with or without the school logo.   

✓ Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore dress (summer term: grey shorts or a red and white 

patterned pinafore dress are allowed)   

✓ White or red polo shirt or white shirt / blouse   

✓ Red school jumper   

✓ Plain grey, black, white or red headscarves   

✓ Sensible plain black shoes (no boots, logos, white soles, sandals or jelly shoes etc.)   

✓ Plain grey, black, white or red socks or tights (not bright colours or patterns)   

✓ Plain headbands (no JoJo bows, flowers etc.)  

✓ We do not allow children to wear jewellery in school on health and safety grounds. The 

exceptions to this rule are stud earrings in pierced ears, watches and small objects of religious 

significance 

  
PE Kit  
Please make sure your child is wearing the following PE kit on their PE days:  

✓ Plain black shorts    

✓ White polo shirt   

✓ Their school jumper on top of their white PE top 

✓ Pumps or trainers  

✓ Dark coloured tracksuit bottoms / joggers on cold days 

 
Hoodies and other jumpers must not be worn, and children will be asked to take these off in school.   
 
 

Staff have been asked to challenge incorrect uniform and PE kit, and blue letters will be 
issued to parents if incorrect uniform or PE kit is being worn. Please support us with 
improving this and having high expectations of our children at all times. 
 
  
Yours faithfully  
  
  
 

Mr A Dickinson  
Head Teacher   
 


